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The Jungle Waterpark Held Blood Donation CSR Program 
 

At the end of February 2024, The Jungle Waterpark (JWP) again held a CSR Blood Donation 

event. Located in the Jungle Waterpark area, this event was attended by dozens of participants 

from employees of PT Graha Andrasentra Propertindo Tbk (GAP), the Jungle Waterpark, visitors 

and tenants. This activity was made possible thanks to the collaboration with the Indonesian Red 

Cross (PMI) of Bogor City.  

 

For Bakrieland, this activity is an implementation of Corporate Sustainability on “Its About the 

People”, specifically on the development of local communities in the health field. 

 

  

 

 


